
Sent: 26 March 2018 21:56 
To: Millbrook Power 
Subject: Re: EN010068 Millbrook Power Project 
 
Dear Ewa 
 
As you are aware I am the owner of all the land surrounding the Pylon and have no intention 
of having this land disturbed for the insulting offer made by the agent  
 
I am not interested in having this land disturbed as this land is for sale and I have no 
intention of upsetting buyers by having to wait an unknown amount of time as the interest I 
have had has also no interest in having this land disturbed as they have clear plans for it  
 
I object to the use of my land  
 
Kind regards  
 
John Moran  

 
 
These people were offered the land for sale and didn't reply - i would have thought access 
as owners of the land and pylon would in the scheme of things been peanuts compared to 
what they are spending but they were that rude they didn't even have the decency to reply  
 
They think as a PLC they can bully landowners with paltry offers and ignore every reply we 
make  
 
If they want to buy the land they can do what they like with it - if they don't they can keep 
of and not trespass or disturb my property   




